EAP Employee Communication 
Subject line: Changes to your Employee Assistance Programme provider
Dear employees,
As you might be aware, as part of our benefits package and our commitment to employee wellbeing we offer a free of charge Employee Assistance Programme. (EAP)
From 01 December 2021 your EAP provider will be changing from BHSF to Health Assured. This is to better the service offered to employees. 

Important information
If you currently have open sessions with BHSF please don’t worry, you will be able to close out these sessions.

Services available 
Helpline services - Health Assured offers 24/7/365 support for you and your immediate family members.*
My Healthy Advantage app – you’ll have access to a range of features, all aimed at improving your health and wellbeing. These include: 
•	Live chat and support
•	Personalised news feed
•	Weekly mood tracker
•	Four-week plans
•	Mini health checks breathing techniques
•	BrightTV - featuring personalities sharing their personal experiences with mental health
Wellbeing Portal - enjoy a virtual library of wellbeing information, including articles and self-help guides supporting physical and mental health.

Details of how you’ll be able to contact Health Assured will be circulated shortly.
Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the HR team.
Kind regards,
The people team
